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Hello Weston Memo Families!   

 

It is hard to believe we are only a few weeks away 

from the summer break.  As the 2021-2022 school 

year winding down,  there are a few items we would 

like to share with you.  

 

Plantables Fundraiser 

Thanks to everyone who has participated in the 

Plantables fundraiser!  The funds raised are being 

used for native, pollinator-friendly perennial plants 

for the 5 planters in the primary yard.  Plans are in 

the works for the planting day and all kids at the 

school will have the chance to make an ornament 

that will decorate the sides of the planters.  We are 

excited to bring biodiversity and colour to the 

school yard and hope the planters will be something 

for the entire school community to enjoy.  If you are 

still interested in placing a Plantables order for your 

own veggie garden, please do so prior to June 13th 

in order to help support this initiative.  Use the 

following link to place an 

order: https://plantables.ca/for/wmplants. 

School By-laws 

 

A special thank you to the members of the By-law 

committee who have been working on the revisions 

as requested by the TDSB.  The TDSB Regulation 

612/00 15 (1-3) of the Education Act indicates that 

a School Council may make By-Laws governing the 

conduct of its affairs and that every School Council 

shall make the following By-Laws: 
▪ By-Laws that govern election procedures  

▪ By-Laws that establish rules respecting participation 

in Council proceedings in cases of conflict of 

interest; 

▪ By-Laws that, in accordance with any applicable 

policies established by the Board that established the 

School Council, establishes a conflict; 

▪ Resolution process for internal Council disputes. 

The committee will share the completed draft of the 

By-laws with the school community on June 1st for 

review and consultation. We will vote to accept the 

completed By-laws at the SAC Meeting on June 9th. 

Spring Yard Sale 

 

June 4th 8am-1pm  

@ 59 John Street 

 

Have you started to spring clean yet??  Please hang 

onto your new or gently used items because we 

want it!  

 

SAC will be holding a Spring Yard Sale on JUNE 

4th from 8am-to 1pm.  All proceeds from the sale 

will be donated to the School Advisory Council and 

will be used to fund activities, technology and other 

important resources for our students. 

 

We will be collecting clothing, toys, books, 

furniture, and collectables.. If you have items to 

donate, please drop them off at 59 John Street 

before June 3rd or contact SAC at 

westonmemorialjpssac@gmail.com. 

 

There will also be baked goods, snacks and games, 

so please stop by and say hi!  We are really looking 

forward to seeing you. 

 

School Council Meeting 

 

Our next meeting will take place on  

THURSDAY JUNE 9TH@6:30 VIA ZOOM 

It was wonderful to see strong participation at our 

previous SAC meeting on APRIL 28TH. Thank you 

to the teachers and staff that attended the meeting 

and shared insight on curriculum and education. 

Meeting minutes will be posted on the school 

website.  June 9th will be the final SAC meeting 

for the 21-22 school year. 

Your input and suggestions are important to us.    

 

EMAIL US AT 

 

westonmemorialjpssac@gmail.com 
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